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FROM THE RJIM:cmh:km
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

January 5, 2000

Representative Grothman:

This draft contains various technical clarifications that were not included in 1997
AB-394. Please feel free to call if you have any questions or suggested changes.

Robert J. Marchant

Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 261-4454

E—mail: Robert.Marchant@legis.state.wi.us



